
 
 

We will  

 
Hours of Operation: 

Monday-Friday: 12pm-6pm 
Saturdays: 10am-6pm 

 
 

What we’re doing for your safety:  
 

 Our staff and volunteers are masked at all times.  

 Plexiglas germ shields have been installed at all stations that serve the public. 

 Brochures and paper materials are limited to reduce high-touch areas.  

 Routine sanitizing takes place in all public trafficked areas.  

 Sanitization stations are available at entry and exit points.  

 

What we’re asking of you:  
 

 No more than 10 visitors will be allowed in the shelter at any given time.  
o Entry will be allowed on a first come, first served basis. This system will be 

regulated with number cards located at the entry.   
o Each individual visitor must take a number card (family of four=four cards).  
o If there are no numbers available, visitors are asked to wait outside or in 

their vehicles until a number card becomes available.  
o Cards will be sanitized before being replaced for the next visitor in line. 

 Masks are required for all visitors; no exceptions.  

 Guests will follow social distancing guidelines of 6ft. or more. 

 We ask that guests refrain from touching the kennel glass during their visits to cut 
down on risk of transmission.  

 
 

 
We understand that all these precautions can feel like an inconvenience, and we thank you for helping us 

honor our priority of ensuring the health and safety of our staff, visitors, and pets. These guidelines are the 
current, best-practice recommendations from the CDC, and we believe, our best chance of turning the tide 

and returning to lives marked by unrestricted movement.  

 
We are grateful for your cooperation and in your investment in the most vulnerable in our 

community. 

 

 
 

Bangor Humane Society is pleased to 
announce we are open to the public! 

 
 


